
From: Mary Ellen C. Schaeffer [mailto:maryln62@verizon.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 10:44 AM 
To: Rich, Chris 
Subject: Proprsed rezone of Key sites 15 and 16 housing element of Orcutt 

I strongly opposed the changes in rezoning of Key sites 15 and 16 to the 
Housing Element of the Housing Element in Orcutt to be voted on January 
27, 2009. I oppose the adding of 370 multifamily units to this area as we do 
not have now have adequate water supply, schools, shopping and especially 
roads for this many units. This project would add 300 to 700 cars daily as 
most new homes must have two incomes and 2 cars to simply sustain the 
mortgages. I purchased a home in Orcutt 2004 because this location had the 
serene, quiet and beautiful atmosphere I love. Please reconsider your plans 
and do not change the rezoning of Area 15 and 16. 
  
Sincerely. 
Mrs. Mary Ellen Schaeffer 
355 W. Clark Sp # 9 
Orcutt, CA 93544 
  
  
alternate address 
Mrs. Mary Ellen Schaeffer 
14889 Vinehill St. 
Moreno Valley, CA 92553 
  
(951)924-6432  
Maryln62@verizon.net 
 


